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NOTICE REGARDING CREDIT REPORTING 

Please be advised that the filing of bankruptcy is a public record.  Information about your 
bankruptcy filing, including some information in the documents you file, are routinely collected 
by credit reporting companies.  

The court has no jurisdiction over credit reporting companies and cannot intervene to 
strike or remove records on your behalf.  Therefore, disputes that you may have about 
information that a credit reporting company makes available to the public must be handled 
directly with that company.  You may wish to investigate the information contained within the 
Fair Credit Reporting Act, 6 U.S.C., Section 605, which is the law that governs credit reporting 
companies, or you may consider contacting the Bureau of Consumer Protection as shown 
below.   

Bureau of Consumer Protection 
Federal Trade Commission 
600 Pennsylvania Ave., NW 

Washington, DC 20580 
(202) 326-2222

www.ftc.gov
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